

The Young Ho Lee Family

Missionaries to Korea

"Pray ye therefore the Lord of the harvest, that he would send forth labourers into his harvest." Luke 10:2b



Our Purpose:

- Planting
 New Testament
 Baptist Churches
- TrainingNational Pastors
- Teaching

 Fundamental
 Bible Doctrines

YOUNG HO LEE PRAYER LETTER DECEMBER 2022

Dear Pastor and Prayer Partners,

We wish you a Merry Christmas and a Happy New Year!

It's snowing here and looks like we are going to have a white Christmas. But it's sad to be under the threat of nuclear missile attack from north Korea. The War in Ukraine reminds us of the Korean War back in 1953. Thousands of American soldiers sacrificed their lives here in Korea. We will never forget the sacrifices of young men came across the Pacific Ocean in order to protect the freedom of South Korea.

Christmas is a good season to share God's perfect gift of love with the lost souls, and we are here on the field to share the Gospel of Christ, and we are so grateful for your encouragement and prayers. We trust that you would continue upholding our work till His return in the future.

Because of Calvary,

Young Ho Lee Family
Your representatives in South Korea

Sent by: Westside Baptist Church 400 West 12th Street Hutchinson, KS 67501 620-662-6262



MWBM
P.O. Box 519
Braselton, GA 30517 USA
706-654-2818
mwbm.org

Field Address:
P.O. Box 1
Paju-City,
South Korea 413-010
Tel: 011 82 31 943 0698